COPY. GOVERNMENT SERVICE.
Tlond's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.

19th Januery, 1915,

Dear sirs,

I am in receipt of your letter of the 18th instant
relative to the Special Survey ¥o.2 and the survey of the
boller of the steam trawvler "HELOIA®*, and having submitted
the sams to the Committee at their meeting to-day I have to
8ay that in the oiroumstances they are agreeable to these
inspections being postponsd for the present, and I shall bhe
glad 1f you will inform the Owner secordinly.

I am, Dear sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Secretarv,
The surveyors,
GRIMSBY,




